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May 2022, Press release 
 
 

Online training course and practical activity scenarios soon to be 

available under the SENIOR project 

 

On May 6th 2022 in Italy took place the 3rd transnational project meeting of the strategic partnership 

“Supporting Elderly Needs Is Our Responsibility”, which gathered together partners from Romania – Asociatia 

TEAM4Excellence and Voluntariat pentru Viață, Spain – Association DESES-3, Poland – INBIE and Italy – Petit 

Pas Aps. The partnership met again to keep working on increasing the level of commitment of seniors to 

participate in educational activities and exchanges of experiences, hosted by Petit Pas from Italy. 

During this meeting we reviewed our project work. In the morning we discussed about the course modules 

for educators, facilitators and volunteers and the online training courses and practical activity scenarios. After 

lunch, among other things, we had a working group on the learning, training and teaching activity which will 

take place in Italy during the period 23-27 May.  We planned how to design and create practical activity 

scenarios for supporting seniors. In addition, we had a group discussion on planning the multiplier events in 

the partner countries. 

   

The coordinators presented an overview on the project results, revising the plan to transfer the project 

results to the target groups, which include organisations working with or training elderly, social workers, 

educators, facilitators, volunteers who work to support senior learners and seniors themselves. 

The first project result is a needs analysis which addresses several aspects of education, from the needs of 

educators that work with seniors to the methods of keeping the seniors engaged in activities   

The second of project result, Supporting Elderly. A Practitioner's Guide, offers organisations and professionals 

working with seniors the possibility to improve their processes with methods developed at the European 

level. The Guide is available in English, Romanian, Polish, Italian and Spanish on the  Supporting Elderly Needs 

Is Our Responsibility project website. 

https://trainingclub.eu/senior/
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During the meeting, partners also discussed about the third project result “Online training course & practical 

activity scenarios”, which will be developed on a Moodle structure and will comprise of multimedia content 

for the course modules for educators in English and partners languages, educational material to maximize 

learner participation. Each online courses will also provide links to other useful online resources and good 

practices in this field of seniors’ education. Soon, the course will be available on the MOOC platform 

https://courses.trainingclub.eu/. 

 

If you are an educator or a volunteer working with seniors, stay tuned to keep up with the upcoming project 

opportunities on the project web page http://trainingclub.eu/senior/, where we release the latest updates 

and details on project implementation phases. 

The project “Supporting Elderly Needs Is Our Responsibility” has received funding from the European 

Commission under the Grant Agreement number 2020-1-RO01-KA204-080320, ERASMUS+ Strategic 

Partnerships. 
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